
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
MEETING DATE:  November 18, 2021 
 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Waive Ordinance 222 for the Tamale Festival on Saturday, January 

29, 2022 at Tito Huerta Park 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board waive Ordinance 222 for the Tamale Festival on 

Saturday, January 29, 2022? 
 
GENERAL MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: 
Waive Ordinance 222 for the one-day event, Tamale Festival, on January 29, 2022. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
NONE 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The Tamale Festival is back for 2022.  The Molina’s have submitted a park reservation 
and plans for the 2022 Tamale Festival to be held on Saturday, January 29, 2022 in Tito 
Huerta Park.  Part of the festivities will include the sale of alcohol during the event.  
HPUD has adopted Ordinance 222 that prohibits the sale and consumption of alcohol in 
Tito Huerta Park.  In order for the Tamale Festival to have alcohol sold and consumed 
during the Festival, the HPUD Board must waive Ordinance 222 for a one-day event to 
be held on Saturday, January 29, 2022. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that HPUD Board waive Ordinance 222 to allow the sale of alcohol 
on during the Tamale Festival on Saturday, January 29, 2022. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
 

1) Do not waive Ordinance 222 to allow to sale of alcohol on January 29, 2022. 
2) Provide alternative direction from staff. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 
 


